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The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, Ambassador Roberto Álvarez, and wishes to suggest that the following topics be considered at future informal meetings of the Committee on the inter-American human rights system:
-
Amendments to the Rules of Procedure of the IACHR
-
Amendments to the Rules of Procedure of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights
-
Draft model law on the execution of judgments
-
IACHR thematic hearings
-
Precautionary measures and their legal basis
The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the CAJP, Ambassador Roberto Álvarez, the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington D.C., December 4, 2007
Chair of the CAJP, Ambassador Roberto Álvarez 
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